
Hello Students and Parents! 
  
For those who took the PSAT10 or PSAT/NMSQT at College Pathways, your scores will be available on-
line!  
  
GET YOUR SCORES: Here are steps to access your scores: 

 visit https://student.collegeboard.org and create an account 

 Get your PSAT10 or PSAT/NMSQT full score report.  If your school code is asked for, use 060241 for 
College Pathways.  

 If you have difficulties accessing your scores, you can contact the PSAT10 Student Help Line at 
(866)433-7728 for assistance. 

  
IMPROVE YOUR SCORE:  Your PSAT10 or PSAT/NMSQT test book will be available for you to pick up in 
the CP office for one month after scores are available.  Many students find it helpful to look at the test 
book questions in conjunction with the score report answers, when seeking to improve their scores for 
future PSAT/NMSQT and SAT testing. 
  
KHAN Academy:  Another option available to you is linking your College Board account to a KHAN 
Academy account to get free, personalized practice for the PSAT/NMSQT (October your Junior year) and 
the SAT (March or April your Junior year). Here are the steps to get your accounts linked.  After you have 
created your College Board account, you can create a Khan Academy account at 
www.satpractice.org and agree to link it to your College Board account.  Then from your College Board 
account, hit “Send” to send your test results to Khan Academy. 
  
Contact Mrs. Steiner if you have questions at psteiner@asd20.org . 
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